
 

14 December 2017 

Nominations Close— 

Citizen of the Year Award 

 

19 December 2017 

Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 
3:00pm in Council Chambers 

 

24 December 2017  

General Waste & Recycling  

Collection 
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11 December 2017 

RUBBISH SERVICES OVER CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR 

2017/18 

We have been advised by Avon Waste that 

there will be disruption to the rubbish service 

over the Christmas and New Year period.  

 

Both GENERAL WASTE and RECYCLING will 

be collected on SUNDAY 24 DECEMBER 

instead of Monday 25th and Tuesday 26th. 

 

Rubbish services will resume as normal during 

the New Year week.  

 

 

DRIVER AND VEHICLE LICENSING UNAVAILABLE 

 

Please be advised that until further notice 

driver and vehicle licensing services will 

be unavailable on Fridays.  We apologise 

for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HARVEST AND MOVEMENT OF MACHINERY IN PADDOCKS BAN 

Farmers and residents are reminded that the Shire has an automatic 

Harvest and Movement of Machinery in Paddocks Ban on CHRISTMAS 

DAY, BOXING DAY AND NEW YEARS DAY. 



OFFICE CLOSURE - 15 December 2017 

 

Please be advised that the Shire office will be closed for the 

afternoon of Friday 15 December.  The office will close at 

12.00pm and reopen for business as normal on Monday 18 

December at 9am.  This is due to staff attending the Shire’s 

Christmas function.  Our  apologies for any inconvenience.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SHIRE OFFICE CHRISTMAS & NEW YEARS 

OPENING HOURS 

The Shire Office will be closing over the Christmas and 

New Years Period. Please see details below:  

 

Friday 22 December  9.00 – 3.00 

 

Monday 25 December CLOSED 

Tuesday 26 December  CLOSED 

Wednesday 27 December CLOSED 

Thursday 28 December CLOSED 

Friday 29 December  CLOSED 

 

Monday 1 January   CLOSED 

Tuesday 2 January  9.00 - 4.00 

 

Emergency contact numbers during this 

period are: 

 

Jack Walker -  0429 851 318 

John Nuttall -  0427 851 202 



PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The following recommendation will be considered by Council at the Shire of Mt Marshall’s 

February 2018 ordinary Council meeting: 

 

‘That the Shire commence proceedings to request the Minister to formally close the 

unconstructed section of Potts Road within the shaded area demonstrated below as 

suggested by the Department of Planning, Lands and Heritage.’  

If anyone has any objection to this recommendation, the details of that objection should be 

forwarded in writing to Mr John Nuttall, Chief Executive Officer, PO Box 20, Bencubbin WA 

6477 by 22 January 2018. 

 



 The President, Councillors and 

Staff  of  the Shire of  Mt 

Marshall would like to wish 

everyone a safe and happy 

Christmas and New Year.  

BEACON LIBRARY  

We are pleased to welcome our new Library Officer in Beacon, Krista Lancaster.  Krista will be 

working in the Library on Thursdays and we wish her all the best in her new role.  If you need any 

library assistance, Krista will be in the library on December 21.  In the weeks to follow, until January 

25, 2018 the Library will only be open during the Beacon Central opening hours and will be 

unmanned.  As always the Beacon Central staff are able to issue books in Krista’s absence.  

 

Unfortunately we say goodbye to Karrie Stewart who has been our Library 

Officer in Beacon for 2 years as she heads for a sea change  south of Perth.  

We would like to thank Karrie for all of her efforts during her time in the role 

and wish her all the best in her future endeavours.  

 

BEACON BARRACKS UPDATE 

After negotiations with the Public Transport Authority (WA), who own the  

Beacon Barracks, we are pleased to be able to announce that an extension to the date for 

demolition of the Barracks has been agreed. 

The Shire will be able to continue using the Barracks accommodation until the end of 2018. 

This will allow further time for the administration to be able to plan for, construct and replace 

accommodation by the end of the year. 


